
Weekly News - Friday 14th May 2021

Year 4

Dear Parents and Carers,

The children have worked hard this week - another busy one in Year 4.
Chestnut and Larch class enjoyed practising their skipping skills on
Wednesday! It has been great to see all the children honing their new
skills at break times too!

We would like to wish all our families celebrating Eid, Eid Mubarak!

English

In English, we read the ending of Cloud Tea Monkeys. We discussed Fairtrade and what effect this
can have on farming.

Maths

In maths, we have continued our topic of fractions and have been looking closely at mixed
numbers. We have been placing mixed numbers on a numberline and have revised < > and =
involving fractions.

Foundation Subjects

This week in science, we have been experimenting with circuits and have learnt about conductors
and insulators. In DT, we have prepared our boxes for our buzz wire games.
In geography, we have looked at a flow diagram showing the process of chocolate from plant to
shops.

Notices & Reminders

Please ensure that children are learning their spellings weekly - the weekly overview is on the
Google Classroom.

For handwriting, we would recommend that your child buys a dark blue friction pen if
they have a pen licence.

Please note that this half-term’s home learning grid can be found on the website and
on the Google Classroom.

Diamond Work Award

Yew: Isha & Charlotte Chestnut: Johanna & Alden Larch: Dan P & Julianna


